PRIMARY SCHOOL

Threshfield Primary School, Low Road, Threshfield, Skipton, BD23 5NP
Tel: 01756 752348

18 July 2019
Consultation on the proposal to accept three year olds at Threshfield Primary School
Dear all,

Thank you for sending in your views on the proposal to extend the age range at Threshfield Primary
School to accept three year olds. The governing body met last week to discuss feedback from
parents, carers and nursery providers in the area.

After considering the views of the community and looking in more detail at how a pre-school would
operate at Threshfield, the governing body has decided to proceed with the proposal to accept three
year olds into the Early Years setting at Threshfield.

Feedback suggests that there is demand from parents for a pre-school setting which would help 3-4
year olds prepare for attending school full time and ease the transition to school life. This model has
been shown to work well at other schools in the Craven area and the governors believe that a pre-
school facility would benefit the pupils and be an exciting development for school.

Over the summer we will be developing the Early Years setting and completing planning for the pre-
school and we will provide an update on timing and availability in September.

If you have any comments or questions on the planned pre-school, please do not hesitate to speak
with Miss Harper or any of the governors.

May we take this opportunity to wish you and your families a fantastic summer break!
Best wishes,
Sarah Harper, Headteacher

Natasha Midgley, Chair of Governors


http://threshfieldprimary.co.uk/

